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September 6, 2005

Brian Eggleston

2315 NW Overtone #401

Portland, OR  97210

Dear Brian,

Hope all is well with you and your new school year has started successfully.

While cleaning up certification files the past few days, I realized I had neglected to have you sign a necessary form “Verification of Good Standing for Certificates Held in Other States.” Please fill out Section A of the form and return to me. I will then have the California Department of Education fill out Section B.  

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



